
    

Tuesday 20th September 2022 – Annual Members’ 
Meeting (AMM) Pre-Recorded Presentations will 
be available to view online via our ‘Annual Members’ 
Meeting’ webpage (see link below).

We are using a virtual format again this year, following positive responses to 
this approach adopted over the past couple of years.
As part of this virtual meeting format, a series of films in relation to our ‘2021/22’ Annual 
Report and Accounts’ and our ‘Plans for the Future’ will be available to view. Alongside 
these, a ‘Membership Overview’ film will also be available. 

All films will be posted from 10.00am on 20th September on our 2022 Annual Members’ 
Meeting webpage – found under the ‘Members’ Meeting’ section of our website  
www.mft.nhs.uk (full AMM webpage link below).

The Trust Chief Executive and I would be truly delighted if you took the time to view these 
films to:

	� Find out how our Trust is performing

	� Hear how we are responding to patient and staff feedback

	� Learn more about the latest developments and our future plans.

The views and opinions of our members and the wider general public are really important 
to us in shaping our services and developing our future plans. We welcome members’ 
feedback about any of the AMM information presented. You can contact us by emailing 
trust.secretary@mft.nhs.uk or calling 0161 276 4841. We will then collate the feedback 
received and post responses on our website. 

Before watching the presentations you may like to take a look at our full Annual Report 
and Accounts, which is available at https://mft.nhs.uk/the-trust/reports-and-publications/

We greatly value your participation and hope you again find our virtual AMM arrangements a 
positive engagement experience for you to enjoy anywhere, anytime. Your feedback helps us 
to continually develop our hospitals and community services and provide world-class services 
for both adults and children.

Kathy Cowell OBE DL, Chairman

The film clips will be available to view from 10.00am on Tuesday, 20th September 2022  
via our Annual Members’ Meeting webpage, found under the ‘Members’ Meeting’ 
section of our website: https://mft.nhs.uk/member-meetings/annual-members-meeting-3/ 

Become a member
If you or a family member or friend are not currently 
a public member of our NHS Foundation Trust and 
are interested in becoming one, an online application 
form can be found and completed via the following 
link and/or QR code:  
https://secure.membra.co.uk/Join/MFT

If you would like a paper form, please 
contact the Foundation Trust 
Membership Office via email: 
ft.enquiries@mft.nhs.uk or telephone 
0161 276 8661.

Visit the ‘How to Become a Member’ webpage for 
more information https://mft.nhs.uk/the-trust/
governors-and-members/how-to-become-a-member/

Translation and 
Interpretation Service
Do you have difficulty speaking  
or understanding English?

% 0161 276 6202/6342

Get connected

@MFTnhs @MFTnhs www.mft.nhs.uk

• Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital • University Dental Hospital of Manchester • Manchester Royal Eye Hospital • Manchester Royal Infirmary • Trafford Local Care Organisation • 
• Withington Community Hospital • Wythenshawe Hospital • Trafford General Hospital • Saint Mary’s Hospital • Altrincham Hospital • Manchester Local Care Organisation • North Manchester General Hospital •
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Annual Members’ Meeting 2022
Team MFT: Here for You
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